
Notice of Public Hearing 
Water Line Extension Assessments 

 It is hereby warned that the Board of Selectmen of the Town of Seymour will 
conduct a Public Hearing on Thursday, September 28, 2006 at 7:00PM at the 
Community Center, 20 Pine Street, Seymour, CT.   
 The purpose of said hearing is to receive comments for proposed water line 
extension assessments for the Town of Seymour, which are available for review in the 
Town Clerks Office, Town Hall, 1 First Street, Seymour, CT. 
 The proposed assessments are $11,121.86 per unit.  Amortized payment 
schedules will be available for yearly payments at 2.75% interest. 
 Written communications will be received at the public hearing or prior thereto 
by mail addressed to the Seymour Board of Selectmen, 1 First Street, Seymour, CT, 
06483. 
Dated at Seymour, Connecticut on the 12th day of September, 2006. 
Robert J. Koskelowski, First Selectman 
 


